Debra Thompson

From:

kellyoconnor@gci.net

Sent:

Monday, September 21, 2020 9:40 AM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Support of Emergency Ordinance 2020-19

Dear Council Members,

Thank you for your work on the city council. I am writing in support of the Emergency Ordinance 2020-19. We have been trained in the ICS system at school for many years and I always had confidence that we had considered what was needed to be prepared in an emergency situation and that it would go more smoothly as a result of our planning. I knew what my role would be in each of the different scenarios that might occur, but I also knew the role of others. We talked about the incident commander and how that role would be determined. This is a language and organization that I was able to communicate well to my students as well. I feel it is important for our first responders to have this in place for the safety of our community.

Thank you, Kelly O'Connor Demko